

## **NOTICE OF HEARING**

## Candidate Challenge via Petition – Derek Slaughter

The Catawba County Board of Elections will conduct a hearing on the candidate challenge via petition of Derek Slaughter. The hearing will be held at 8:15 a.m. on Wednesday, August 17, 2022 at 145 Government Dr., Newton, NC. For additional information please call 828-464-2424.

Amanda H. Duncan, Director Catawba County Board of Elections PO Box 132 Newton, NC 28658

Phone – 828-464-2424 Fax 828-464-9832

Email: <a href="mailto:aduncan@catawbacountync.gov">aduncan@catawbacountync.gov</a>

http://www.catawbacountync.gov/elections/

## PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES

Individuals needing assistance should contact Board of Elections at 464-2424 within a reasonable time prior to the meeting. Participation in public meetings is without regard to race, ethnicity, sex, religion, age, or disability.

catawbacountync.gov

Board of Elections Building 145 Government Drive | PO Box 132 | Newton NC 28658 | 828.464.2424